
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents,        19/07/2025 

As it has been raining since last night and 

for the safety of our students, today i.e. 19th 

July 2025 (Saturday) is a school holiday for 

all students. 

The new date for today's exam (scheduled 

on 19/07/2025) will be informed to you by 

today afternoon. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


